Stoll Berne

Oregon-Based Winery Trademark Rights Lawsuit

Tim DeJong successfully resolved a lawsuit on behalf of an Oregon-based winery seeking to enforce its trademark rights against a U.K.-based online wine retailer. Stoll
Berne obtained a settlement for the client, including a settlement order reflecting the infringer's agreement to stop using the winery’s trademark.
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